
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 26, 2024 
 
To:  Clergy, chancery staff, parish and school staff, men and women religious 
 
From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: Archbishop Hartmayer extends Hanukkah greetings to Jewish 

community 
           

 
The Most Rev. Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., archbishop of the Catholic 
Archdiocese of Atlanta, extended Hanukkah greetings to the Jewish community. You 
can read and share the statement from The Georgia Bulletin website here. 
 
The statement is also available in Spanish. 
 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2024/12/archbishop-hartmayer-extends-hanukkah-greetings-to-jewish-community/
https://georgiabulletin.org/es/news/2024/12/arzobispo-hartmayer-envia-saludos-de-januca-a-comunidad-judia/

